
PRAYER CONCERNS…   
 The Chile Mission team requests prayer for Tom Orme’s 

family, friends, and ministry partners in Chile. Tom, who 

headed up Vision for Children, the sponsoring organization 

for our upcoming trip to the House of Hope, suddenly passed 

away Dec. 10. Great adjustments will need to be made in 

every area of life he touched, including our plans. (12/12) 

 Maria MacPhail went to be with her 

Lord and Savior Friday, Dec. 1. We lift 

Paul and his family to the Lord, 

asking for abundant wisdom, 

strength, and peace during these 

days. (12/3) 

 Scott VanNederynen is seeking prayer support in the loss of 

his dear friend, Rick Foley, who lost his battle with prostate 

cancer on Dec. 1. (12/3)  

 Paula VanNederynen’s cousin in her mid-90s fell and laid 

for 10 hours with a broken hip. Please pray she’ll be able to 

heal and make the difficult adjustment to not living alone 

any longer. (12/3) 

 Please continue to pray for families torn apart. May they 

find healing on a journey they never anticipated. (12/3) 

 Jean is beginning chemotherapy for 

late-stage ovarian cancer. We pray the 

treatment may be successful and 

tolerated well. (11/30) 

 The Giving Tree Gifts and Anchor Toy 

Store Gifts are on their way to bless 

families! We pray 

the gifts will bring 

love and couage to 

all who receive 

them. Praise the 

Lord! 

 Mike Donnelly continues to recover 

from a stroke. We pray God will give 

him the strength to fully recover. 
(11/26) 

 Laura Beerle is seeking God’s 

guidance in raising her children. 

Thank you, Lord, for shepherding her 

family! (11/26) 

 A family is facing family COVA. We 

pray for peace and that God’s good 

will for families would be done. (11/26) 

Pastor Steward sends Christmas 

Greetings and prayers of blessing on all 

the ERC families in partnership with the 

ministry in NE India. He reports again of 

the many becoming Christians in village 

missions. He requests prayer that they 

are strengthened in faith and protected 

from the evil one. Everyone at the Bible 

School is busy and partnering 

evangelists face many challenges 

during this holiday season. Steward 

asks prayers especially for Nyapu’s 

cousin’s wife and his four daughters. 

The husband, 

Marker Riba, 

suddenly passed 

away last week.  

Note: You can find 

Pastor Steward’s full 

report in the hallway 

across from the 

large world map.  

Please be in 
prayer for Pastor 
Dirk and Jashton 
who are planning 
a ministry trip to 
Steward January 

18-30, 2024. 
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